
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

September 23, 2013

Chairwoman Ruthanne Miller
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board
Reeves Center
2000 14th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20009

RE: Application #ABRA-92844 for CR license STK DC, LLC 1250 Connecticut Avenue 
NW

Dear Chairwoman Miller,

At its regular meeting on September 11, 2013 the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission (“ANC 2B” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter.
With 8 of 9 Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 
Commission approved the following motion by a vote of (8-0):

 ANC 2B supports the application for a CR license, because of the applicant’s 
 noise monitoring and abatement and full food menu service, and because the 
 increase in occupancy is due only to private dining rooms.
 
Due to his position on the ABC Board, Commissioner Silverstein did not participate in 
this vote.

Commissioners Leo Dwyer (leo.dwyer@dupontcircleanc.net), Will Stephens 
(will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net), and Mike Feldstein 
(mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net) are the Commission’s representatives in this 
matter.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,
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Will Stephens, 
Chair

cc:
martha.jenkins@dc.gov
sarah.fashbaugh@dc.gov
fred.moosally@dc.gov
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